
The dump station at Brantley is closed for reconstruction until further notice.  The estimated completion 
date is mid to late November.  Directions to free transfer stations in Carlsbad and Artesia are available at 
the Limestone Campground or speak to the Camp Host about the options available.  Sorry for the 
inconvenience. 


